
 

 

10th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Breakfast with Mrs Craven 
 
I am writing to let you know that unfortunately I will not be in on the final afternoon of the 
summer term before the holidays, as I will be attending my daughter’s Nursery graduation. I 
will, however, still be in with the children in the morning and Miss Trundle will remain with the 
children in the afternoon. 
 
On that last morning I will be organising to have breakfast with the children so we can really 
enjoy our last morning together. I will provide some cereals, toast, and other breakfast 
favourites – you don’t need to do anything and you don’t need to give your children breakfast 
that morning (unless you have a very hungry child who wants double helpings!) 
 
If you feel you need to discuss any dietary requirements with me – please just pop and see me 
before or after school. Alternatively, please email any dietary requirement messages to 
admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk and mark it for the attention of Hayley Craven. 
 
On the day the children can also bring in a small toy that they can play with. Please make sure 
that it is something that they are willing to share with others, is not something expensive or of 
great sentimental value, as accidents can happen.  
 
Finally can I take this opportunity to thank you for your support this year and wish you a restful 
and enjoyable summer holidays. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hayley Craven 
1HC Class Teacher 
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